 I am profoundly grateful for the scholarship, which will significantly ease the financial burden on my family and support my journey in nursing. This generous assistance will allow me to continue my education and training with renewed focus and dedication, ultimately helping me to better serve others in my future career. Your support is invaluable, and I am committed to making the most of this incredible opportunity.
Thank you again for this opportunity.

Sonya Tinsley, daughter of Ronald Caldwell, D co., KIA Robert Clarence Howard, F troop, 11/4/1967
